
 

 

it builds its nests. 
 
While we see gift-giving 
throughout God’s crea-
tion, we celebrate the 
ultimate gift given as 
God the Father sent Je-
sus to earth to be born of 
a virgin, to live among 
us, to die a cruel death, 
and to rise again victori-
ous. 
 
God is the perfect gift-
giver, and as He pro-
claims that quality 
through His creation, 
let’s remember Jesus, the 
perfect gift, this Christ-
mas! 
 
James J. S. Johnson, “Cactus, Bats, 
and Christmas Gift-Giving,” The 
Institute for Creation Research, 
November 30, 2017, https://
www.icr.org/article/cactus-bats-
christmas-gift-giving.  

"Every good and perfect gift 
is from above, coming down 
from the Father of the heaven-
ly lights, who does not 
change like shifting shad-
ows.” - James 1:17  
 
As Christmas fast ap-
proaches, parents are 
scouring stores to find the 
perfect gifts for their chil-
dren. When we look at the 
fallen world, gift-giving 
seems to be contrary to the 
death, disease, and vio-
lence we see around us. 
 
Although all creation was 
cursed because of sin, 
glimpses of God’s perfect 
earth peak through the 
mire. In the article, 
“Cactus, Bats, and Christ-
mas Gift-Giving,” Dr. 
James Johnson presents a 
picture of the symbiotic 

relationship of some animals 
and plants which could be de-
scribed as gift-giving. 

 

The Saguaro cactus provides 
shelter to a wide range of de-
sert dwellers like Gila wood-
pecker, elf owl, Chihuahuan 
raven, Inca dove, cactus wren 
and many others. The fruit of 
the cactus feeds hungry pec-
cary, deer, tortoises, rabbits, 
rodents, and skunks. This is 
not just a one way relation-
ship as bees, doves, and bats 
help to pollinate the Saguaro 
and the Gila woodpecker aids 
in removing diseased tissue as 
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2024 Museum Hours 
10am-5pm 

 
Saturday ....................................... March 9 
 
Friday & Saturday .............. April & May 
 
Mon-Sat ......... Memorial thru Labor Day 
 
Friday & Saturday .......... Sept & October 



 

 

Foundation Advancing Creation Truth 

PO Box 684 

Glendive, MT 59330 

406-377-3228 

robert@creationtruth.org 

 

 

Donations: 

FACT is supported through museum admissions, 

gift shop sales, digs, and donations. 

To donate by check, please mail to the address on 

the right. 

To donate by credit card, please visit our website 

and click on the donate banner or give us a call. 

Thank you for your support! 

Where Biblical History Comes Alive! 

 

Visit us at 
www.creationtruth.org 

Thank you to all of our guests in 2023! We had over 11,500 visitors to the museum 

this year! Enjoy the following collage of some of our guests: 


